
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF FOX

CHAPEL
The Monday, April 8, 2024, Fox
Chapel  Park  Commission
meeting  has  been
rescheduled for Monday, April
22, 2024, at 9 AM, at the Fox
Chapel Borough Building, 401
Fox Chapel Road, Pittsburgh,
PA  15238,  and  via  Zoom.
Information  regarding  the
connection  to  the  meeting
can be found on the Borough
website.

Shawn M. Peterson
Borough Secretary


